
At a regular meeting of the ECMC, held at The Center on Wednesday, November 02, 2011, at 
8:07 PM, the President, Eddie M., presided and acted as Recording Secretary.  The minutes from 
the previous meeting were accepted with correction .  

Roll called and recorded: Eddie M, Chaz A, Joe M, Ed C, Mark W, Scott L, Paul M, Barry K

Guest:   KK

Reports from Officers:

President:    Announced the Agenda as Preparing for our Annual Toy Drive

Vice President:  Called for anyone to submit stories of  memory of Jeff Arnold  

    Announced that the contract was signed with Pangea

   Announced Post Card Advertisement for out Toy Drive were ordered

   Made a call for all to add to our Door Prize List

Motion:            Made by Mark W, seconded by Chaz A that our club sponsor a bar night at the 
  DC Eagle with the Excelsiors on January 14, 2012. Motion was discussed and 
  passed.

Treasurer:    Book balances as of 10/31/11: Accident Fund 1,744.38, and Checking 1,642.94

   Announced that members need to have their dues up to date to vote in our next 
   election.

   Reminded that dues for 2012 are due.  Early payment would be appreciated.

Motion:            Made by Mark W, seconded by Ed C that member Chaz A to be reimbursed in the 
   amount of  $125.00 for expense in printing post card advertisement for our Toy 
   Drive. Motion was discussed and passed.

Secretary:    None  

Road Captain:   None

AMCC:   Report given by our Outreach correspondent, Chaz A.  AMCC is now on 
    Facebook.  Please sign into the page to keep up with all AMCC events

     An AMCC committee was formed to promoted Motorcycle events within the 
     AMCC  membership.   Our own Chaz A and other including Mike C of the LI 
     Ravens will head the committee

EMPIRE CITY MOTORCYCLE CLUB



Old Business:     Our joint bar night at the Ninth Avenue Saloon netted  $333.25 for out club.  
      Big thank you to all members and friends that attended in our support.  Special 
      thanks to Chaz A and Ed C our bartenders.  Joe M and KK our 50/50 collectors.

     Our Anniversary dinner was again a huge success.

      A great ride to the Brian HD dealership, attended by our club was a great 
      success. Fun had by all.  Thanks to Joe M for the great suggestion and to Ed C 
       for a great lead on the ride.

New Business:    Scott L  was accepted to ECMC.

     Committee was created to discuss and tune up our Constitution and By Laws to 
                be headed by Chaz A and on the committee is Paul M, Barry K, Eddie M and 
     Mark W

Good and Welfare:   None

Our next meeting is Wednesday December 07, 2011 at the Center at 8:00 PM

Motion to Adjourn. Discussed and Passed
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